
 

UPDATED CONDITIONS IN RESPONSE TO  

NOVEL CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

 

This information is current as at 6 April 2020 and replaces any previous guidance issued 

 

The World Health Organisation (WHO) has officially 
characterised COVID-19 as a pandemic and warned travellers 
of the importance of preventing the transmission of COVID-19.  

As a result of the outbreak, the Australian Government has 
imposed a number of restrictions on international travel and 
community activity.  

Australian Futsal Association international tours will proceed, 
albeit they will be rescheduled to a more suitable time, when it 
is safer to travel. 

As we reschedule tours, you will be given the option to travel on 
the rescheduled tour dates, or alternatively you will be offered a 
FULL CREDIT, to be used on a future tour or program.  No 
cash refunds are applicable. 

 

 

 


